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Subject: Funding opportunity - Australian Government Road Safety Innovation Fund (closing 18/5) 

 
The Australian Government has opened a new funding initiative - the Road Safety Innovation Fund (closing 18/5). 
 
  *   This grant offers $10,000 to $50,000 per applicant (for up to four years) for road safety management initiatives, 
new technologies or products and delivery techniques or research that better informs policy development. 
  *   This program aims to improve road safety in regional and remote areas, improve safety for vulnerable road users 
and support road safety research and initiatives specific to the Australian context. 
  *   Applicants MUST make a contribution of 10-50% to the project in cash and/or in kind. That the applicant can 
meet their contribution must be evidenced by an Accountant declaration form. 
  *   Funding CANNOT be used for relocation costs or major capital works. 
 
This grant is quite specific and only suitable for clubs that have road safety issues. Should you be aware of a 
club/Branch in need of funding for such a project, please let us know and we can contact the club/Branch directly to 
discuss further. We haven’t prepared a memo for distribution to clubs because of the very specific nature of the grant, 
however, if you would like a memo prepared for club distribution, we are more than happy to do so. 
 
Should you have any questions or wish to discuss further, please feel free to contact me. 
 
If you would like the Grant Seeking Unit to assist with the writing and submission of an application, or you have any queries 
in relation to this funding opportunity, please contact one of the following: 
 
Megan McKay – (07) 3177 5814 – mmckay@slsfoundation.com.au 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Surf Life Saving New South Wales 
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